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An informal public consultation took place between 10 November and 22 December 2022 to ask for 
views and feedback on our proposals to move to a grant-based system for School Crossing Patrollers. 

The consultation was publicised on the Council’s channels and was featured in the local paper, the 
MK Citizen. 

16 direct responses were received to the Highways service including representations from several 
MK schools across different areas of the borough, both rural and urban. 

Areas included: 

• Bletchley 
• Emerson Valley 
• Haversham 
• Newport Pagnell 
• Oakgrove 
• Shenley Brook End 
• Tattenhoe 
• Wolverton  

 

Links to consultation publicity: 

Should every school in Milton Keynes have a 'lollipop person' to ensure pupils cross the road safely? 

School Crossing Patroller Grant Consultation | Milton Keynes City Council (milton-keynes.gov.uk) 

https://www.miltonkeynes.co.uk/news/people/should-every-school-in-milton-keynes-have-a-lollipop-person-to-ensure-pupils-cross-the-road-safely-3927229
https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/consultations/school-crossing-patroller-grant-consultation

